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March 3, 2009   

City of Toronto Zoning By-law Nos. 98-2009, 99-2009, 100-2009, 101-2009 and 102-2009 – 
Reverse Slope Driveways in North York Community Council Area 

(Ward 8 – York West, Ward 9 – York Centre, Ward 10 – York Centre,  
Ward 15 – Eglinton-Lawrence, Ward 16 – Eglinton-Lawrence, Ward 23 – Willowdale, 

Ward 24 – Willowdale, Ward 25 – Don Valley West, Ward 26 – Don Valley West, 
Ward 33 – Don Valley East and Ward 34 – Don Valley East)  

Item MM31.8 – Adopted by City Council  
on February 23, 24 and 25, 2009   

City Council, at its meeting on the above date:  

1. Referred North York Community Council Item NY22.34 back to the North York 
Community Council for further consideration.   

2. Requested the Director of Community Planning, North York District, to report to North 
York Community Council at the earliest possible date regarding a by-law to repeal the 
North York Zoning By-laws and, further, to report on by-laws to re-establish the 
prohibitions on Reverse Slope Driveways contained in the repealed by-laws (the 
“Replacement By-laws”).   

3. Directed the Director of Community Planning, North York District, and the City Clerk to 
schedule a public meeting, pursuant to the Planning Act, before the North York 
Community Council for consideration of the repealing by-law and the Replacement By-
laws.   

4. Requested the North York Community Council to consider the report and recommend to 
City Council the date on which the Replacement By-laws should be enacted.       
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You can view this item and any background information in the City Council Decision Document, 
posted on the City’s Web site at:  

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2009/cc/decisions/2009-02-23-cc31-dd.htm

  
Yours truly,    

City Clerk   

Francine Adamo   

Sent to: Interested Persons 
c.:  Richard Butts, Deputy City Manager   

City Solicitor   
Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning Division   
Director, Community Planning, Policy & Research,    
Environment & Zoning Project     
Director, Community Planning, North York District  
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